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WORLD TAEKWONDO EUROPE 
Westewagenstraat 60 
3011 AT Rotterdam 
The Netherlands 
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Dear Mr.Cito, 
 
 
During the Executive Council meeting in Barcelona on 4 August, we 
discussed the work of our Committees and the involvement of the Vice-
presidents in the operations of Taekwondo Europe in the next few years. As 
such, you have informed me of your preferences as Chairman for the 
different committees.  
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that I appointed you as Chairman for the 
following Committee: 
 
• Technical and Development Committee 
 
 
 

Yours, 

 

 

 

 

Sakis Pragalos 

President 
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